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Manager's Introduction

As we embrace September, we are cherishing the final days of summer as we
transition into autumn. We have been bustling with various engaging activities and
heartfelt moments, and we look forward to sharing all the latest happenings and
events with you.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Maria Dziedziurska
Home Manager

Arts & Crafts

We have been enjoying our Arts and Crafts Sessions inside and outside the home.
We have had a visit to a local pottery shop and have painted some pieces of our
own. Now they have been fired in the kiln they have taken pride of place in the
bedrooms of the artist who created them.

With the weather changing and the leaves getting ready to fall soon we will be
creating some autumn-themed masterpieces.

Animal Therapy

Animals are always made to feel very welcome here at the White House. We have
yet again been spoiled by the array of different animals we have had as visitors. We
do have some super brave residents who take on every challenge of holding all of
our visitors whether they have 2, 4, 8 or 272 legs or no legs at all!

Getting Outside

We have been making the most of the sun and getting out where possible. We are
still improving our garden so the Garden Centres have been a regular visit for us.

As well as picnics at a lovely local lake, Fairlands Valley, we got to enjoy our lunch
and had a lovely stroll around the lake.

Fire Brigade Visit

We have had a busy few months and have been visited by many great performers
as well as our local fire brigade. We can’t thank the fire brigade enough for their
time, our residents had a wonderful experience being able to try out all of the
equipment and asking any questions they had.

Wedding Celebration

We were also lucky enough to hold a wedding reception for two members of our
care team, Akhil and Atrhia. It was an honour to be able to celebrate with them and
the newlyweds said they wouldn’t want to celebrate their marriage with anyone other
than their White House family. We wish them a lifetime of happiness.

Make-A-Wish Foundation

We held our first Family Fun Day in July and what an amazing day it was. We had a
BBQ, candy floss machine, balloon animals, raffle, funfair games plus a visit from
Elvis. We managed to raise a huge amount of money for the Make-A-Wish UK
Foundation and we are still working hard to raise further funds for them. 

We have a Halloween raffle with 3 amazing hampers to be won. Tickets are on sale
now at reception.

We are also hosting a Pub Quiz Trivia Night on the 11th of October with all money
raised going directly to the charity.

Looking Forward

We have lots of fun for Halloween, bonfire night and Christmas planned and can’t
wait to enjoy all the festivities!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the White House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Business Reviews
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